LOWER PERKIOMEN LITTLE LEAGUE
since 1952

Paver Project

The Lower Perkiomen Little League has constructed a paved walkway

between the snack stand and the path leading to Field |. Engraved pavers are still being
sold to raise money from to enhance the Palmer Park softball and baseball facilities. The
walkway is 24’ x 10’ constructed of 6” x 9” E.P. Henry pavers with room for expansion.

This project is a wonderful opportunity for you to purchase bricks to

memorialize your favorite players, volunteers, coaches, parents or loved one!
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Purchaser Information (PLEASE PRINT)

Name:

Address:

City: State: Zip:

Phone:
Engraving (PLEASE PRINT) Maximum 4 lines, |8 characters including spaces per line

Checks payable to:

Lower Perkiomen Little League PayPal: Fundraising@Ipll.org
PO Box 26203 Phone: 610.213.4311
Collegeville, PA 19426 Email: mmecmenamin@lpll.org



